
We are pleased to inform you that the application deadline for the 2022/23 admission to the 
programmes of the following Schools have been extended. Recommendations of talented 
students to apply for our programmes through the Principal’s Recommendation Scheme are 
still accepted until the deadline of the respective Schools. This recommendation would be 
a life-changing opportunity for students gifted in performing arts!

Extended Deadlines
School of Theatre and Entertainment Arts        15 Jan 2022
School of Film and Television 15 Jan 2022
School of Dance 28 Jan 2022

Let us support our young talents to shine in their career in the performing arts industry!

What better way to introduce opera to your students than watching a live performance? 
The Opera Scenes School Tour returns on 21 and 22 April. Our students from 
the Department of Vocal Studies, School of Music, will perform excerpts from the 
opera classics Cavalleria Rusticana & Pagliacci. Book your performance now!

Programme Highlights

More information

Admissions

Application

Principal’s 
Recommendation Scheme

More information

More information and booking

Interested in learning more about how to provide equal opportunities for people with 
disabilities to participate in performing arts? Join us online for our Introduction to Arts 
Accessibility Workshop organised in partnership with Arts with the Disabled Association 
Hong Kong!

Register NOW

http://programmehighlights.hkapa.edu/
https://www.hkapa.edu/studying-apa/prospective-students/admission
https://www.hkapa.edu/page/detail/51467
https://www.hkapaoperascenes.net/
https://www.hkapaoperascenes.net/registration-%E7%99%BB%E8%A8%982
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7YKooWCtaTHqDZHuhEjCVWj7AtNEK2PjDsn3iOO_EW6As9g/viewform?usp=sf_link

